
Hello -  I have lived in Downtown London for many years. I vote in every election. I obey the 
law. I raised my son to honour and respect himself and others - especially women. I would 
strongly support reducing the number of licences and keeping them at this number. I would 
strongly support limiting the permissible locations of these premises to areas such as Exeter 
Road, etc. They should never be near residential neighbourhoods. Downtown has always been 
a residential neighbourhood and is becoming more populated. The residents and legitimate 
business owners in Downtown have more than enough problems to contend with already. 
Thank you for your attention - Kate Albert N6A 1L4 
 


